
EL PASO AND TELLER COUNTY COMBINED COURTS

FOURTH JUDICIAL DISTRICT, STATE OF COLORADO

CHIEF JUDGE ORDER 2022-8

RE: LIFTING OF MASK MANDATE

After consulting with the El Paso County Health Department and noting the reduced mask

guidelines issued by the Centers for Disease Control on February 25, 2022, I hereby lift

the mask mandate for the El Paso Courthouse and Teller County Combined Courts,

effective Wednesday, March 2, 2022.

Those who are unvaccinated are encouraged to continue to wear masks.

This order supersedes CJO 21-12 and any accompanying orders regarding a mask

mandate.

DONE AND SIGNED ON THIS 28TH DAY OF FEBRUARY, 2022.

WILLIAM B. BAIN

Chief Judge

Fourth Judicial District


